
BUDGETARY CONTROL OF TRAFFIC COURT 
RETURNED TO CITY AS RECOMMENDED IN 

OIG REPORT

OIG evaluators also found the Court did not collect data needed to 
measure performance to document efficiency, demonstrate accountability, 
or weigh if the Court was appropriately funded or staffed.

Watch the OIG’s video about why we analyzed Traffic Court funding and 
what we found.

An OIG report on Funding of Traffic Court 
released July 29 recommended returning 
budgetary oversight of the Court to the City 
Council and shifting core funding to the City’s 
general fund to reduce the Court’s reliance on its 
Judicial Expense Fund. This recommended 
change was implemented when the City included 
the Court’s funding in its 2016 operating budget.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=D2slgNBYyzQ&feature=youtu.be
http://nolaoig.gov/uploads/File/Public%20Letters/2015/OIG_Funding_of_Traffic_Ct-Final_Report_150729.pdf



